Dear Members of Detroit City Council,

Thank you for your service and hard work for Detroiters. | am writing in support of
a secondary street sign for Vincent Chin at Cass and Peterboro. Vincent Chin’s
tragic and brutal hate crime death sparked a national movement that mobilized
Asian Americans and others across this country. More than 40 years later, we
have the opportunity to make sure we honor his memory. By doing so, we also
pay respect to his mother, Lily Chin, and the activism that she played a key role in
with American Citizens for Justice (ACJ), fighting for justice for her son. Creating a
secondary street sign for Vincent Chin would be a great step for Detroit and the
Asian American community.

Thank you for your consideration
Caitlin Shimoura Goedert



